
Reasonable Site Assurance 
 
South Dakota Board of Directors for Educational Telecommunications (“Applicant”) certifies 
that it has reasonable assurance in good faith that the specified site of its proposed transmitting 
antenna will be available to the Applicant for the Applicant’s intended purpose.  The site is 
owned by the South Dakota Bureau of Information and Telecommunications (the “Bureau”).  
Applicant obtained reasonable assurance by contacting an authorized representative of the 
Bureau:   
 
Jeff Pierce 
Engineering Manager 
South Dakota Bureau of Information and Telecommunications 
(605) 773-4347 


